
Dear members of the House Government Oversight Committee, 
 
I am writing this testimony to be entered into the official record in support for Constitutional Carry 
introduced by Representatives Tom Brinkman and Kris Jordan. 
  
Constitutional Carry restores the right of the individual to carry a firearm for self-defense.  No person 
should be forced to beg the government for the 'right' to protect themselves and their loved ones. 
 
This is common sense gun legislation and many states have passed Constitutional Carry recently for this 
reason. 
 
Respectfully, 
Ms. Wendy Gallaway 
 


